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Pilon, Janet

Subject: File no. UHOPA-24-010

From: Erkan Bey

Sent: February 28, 2025 10:34 PM
To: mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: File no. UHOPA-24-010

Hi,
| am against this development. With recent developments happening in Mount Hope, the auto traffic increased
significantly especially in Hampton Brook Way street. With this new development, it will add more auto traffic to the

already crowded Hampton Brook Way street.

Erkan Beydemir



